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Amir Mustafakamal & Farzana Bellow 

135, Woodview Heights 

Lucan 

Dublin 

 

 

     14-Jul-2021 

 

 

Our Ref: ED21/0034 

Re: 135, Woodview Heights, Lucan, Dublin 

Proposal: New boundary wall at rear. 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

I wish to inform you that the proposed development as outlined at the above location is, by Chief 

Executive’s Order PR/0955 dated 12-Jul-2021, SEEK CLARIFICATION OF ADDITIONAL 

INFO. under the Planning and Development Regulations, 2001 (as amended) and therefore 

DOES require planning permission. 

 

A copy of the planner’s report is enclosed for your information. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Michelle Furney 

for Senior Planner 
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